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Would you like to have your say about your CF Service? 

 

We would like to talk to you about the current service, new 

developments and and how we can support you to manage your 

CF.  

 

We will be holding this videoconferencing event on; 

Thursday 3rd February at 1pm 

If you are interested in attending, please email; 

Jocelyn Choyce jocelyn.choyce1@nhs.net 

We look forward to seeing you! 
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